Concert Course

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

D. M. SWARTHOUT Manager

September 25, 1945

Mr. F. C. Allen 801 Louisiana Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are happy to set aside for you two season tickets for the University Concert Course for this coming season.

The series is by many hundred dollars the most costly the management has yet offered to the University and the people of Lawrence. We also believe it is one of the finest in quality.

We trust you will enjoy it. Will you kindly call at the Fine Arts office and pay the required tax and confirm your reservations by October 15th at the latest? Tickets for the various attractions will be given out at a later date to be announced.

With best wishes,

Cordially yours,

D. M. Swarthout,

dean

bg